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Iowa Basic Testing is complete! The students did
a great job of working hard and doing their best.
Thank you to Carrie Tennis for supplying the
snacks and juice for the testing days.

The 8th grade students have been doing a great
job of setting examples for the lower students. At church, they sing,
serve and read whenever is needed. You are more than welcome to join
us on Tuesday or Thursday at 8:00. During recess, they help the
younger students and make sure the rules are followed.

Keep up the good work, 8th grade!

Next Week in Class
Math- Chapter 2- Solving Equations- Test Friday
Social Studies- Topic 8-2 Quiz-Monday! Begin Topic 8-3
English - Short Story Projects due Mon., Intro. to Flowers for Algernon
Science - Periodic Table, Test Friday
Religion - Saints of the week, Archangels, Rosary

Calendar of Events
Oct 6-Pet Blessing at 2:20-Students can leave with parents after.
Oct 9-Columbus Day, No School
Oct 13-Teacher Institute Day, No School
Oct 13-End of 1st Quarter
Oct 31-Trunk or Treat
Nov 1-Health Fair @MCHS (3rd-5th)
Nov 14- Thunderbolts Hockey Game


